
Harveys Lake Borough, Luzerne County 

Work Session Meeting Minutes  

February 18, 2025 

 

The Work Session Meeting of the Harveys Lake Borough Council was held on Tuesday, February 18, 2025, at 

6:30 p.m. in the Harveys Lake General Municipal Building, 4875 Memorial Highway, Harveys Lake, PA, 

18618. 

 

Vice President Hogan called the meeting to order, welcomed everyone, and asked everyone to join in the 

pledge of the flag.   

 

Vice President Hogan announced that the meeting was being recorded and requested the names of all public 

members with a recording device.  No one responded 

Roll Call  

Mike Rush Mayor Not Present 

David A. Delaney President Not Present 

Clarence Hogan Vice President Present 

Lewis Evans Council Member Present 

Brandon Harris Council Member Present 

Robinn Mikalic Council Member Not Present 

Robert Prescott Council Member Not Present 

Charles West Council Member Present 

William Watt Solicitor Present  

 

 

Old Business   

Resolution on Garbage Fees 

Council member West stated that the 2025 rate for garbage collection will be $450. There is a 2% discount 

offered if the bill is paid for the entire year within 60 days of the first quarter bill being issued. That amount is 

$441. Quarterly the payment amount is $112.50. The billing has been underbilled for several years. Delinquent 

bills will be sent to collections.  

 

New Business 

Special events for the Back Mountain Triathlon on August 24, 2025.  

The council discussed the event and past events and how they flowed throughout the community.  

 

Special events permit for Bridge Fest 2025. 

The council discussed the event and last year’s and how it flowed throughout the community.  

 

Appoint the Secretary/Treasurer as the Chief Administration Officer for the Police Pension 

The council discussed changing the CAO to the Secretary/Treasurer. This is for the signing of audit 

documents.  

 



Close the current Harveys Lake Recreational Committee bank account and open a new account appointing 

signors.  

The council discussed closing the current Recreational Committee account and opening a new one. Signors on 

this account will be President Delaney and Vice President Hogan.  

 

 

Motion made by Council Member Evans and second by Council Member Harris at 6:51 p.m. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Allyson Barcheski  

Borough Secretary 

 
 


